
Homecoming
hangout with
booster club
Bring the whole family and hangout before
the homecoming coronation. Games, face
paint, cotton candy, and so much more! We
will meet on the North side of NeHi on the
patio and grassy area located conveniently
by the new North entrance to the stadium.
Bring your own chairs.  Parking is
available at the Community Building. 

October 7th, 2022
5:00 p.m. - 6:20 p.m.
Arrowhead Stadium

The OJSHS Booster Club is a volunteer organization

established to promote school spirit and work to improve

our sports’ teams, clubs, and organizations. Our primary

purpose is to get students, parents, and the community

involved in our program and take PRIDE to a new level in

our schools.
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